
BOTTLES NEEDED
We are still on the hunt for bottles,

which your kids can to drop off at the
Rimu room anytime this week.

Shampoo, wine, moisturiser, cooking
ingredients - anything in a bottle that is

new and unopened will be helpful!

COULD YOU RUN A
STALL?

We need parents to help run stalls at our
festival - these are:
HENNA TATTOOS

HAIRSTYLING
INDIAN FOOD

Could you help?  Get in touch
carnival@rops.school.nz

MUFTI DAYS
Thanks so much for your support of our
mufti days. Kids are welcome to come to

school dressed in mufti and bring in
products for us to use at the Food &

Cultural festival. The next mufti day is on
TUESDAY 16TH MARCH and we will be
collecting family size blocks of chocolate

for the Chocolate Trailer.

RAFFLE TICKETS

THIS WILL BE ONE OF OUR BIGGEST
FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES OF 2021
 The Food & Cultural Festival is now 3 weeks away! Let's not let level 2 slow us down -
we want to make this event a great one and raise lots of $ for our wonderful kura.  
The day will be a lot of fun - tell your friends and family to come along for a delicious
lunch and great entertainment.  There will be plenty of mouth-watering food available
and loads of fun activities for kids, including an inflatable obstacle course, a climbing
wall and of course the old favourite - dunk the teacher! For more info on the festival
check out facebook.com/RoyalOakCarnival.
There are many ways you can get involved and help.  We know most parents are
juggling a lot at the moment so we are leaving it up to you to decide how much time
you can commit.  If you have 1-2 hours spare on March 27 (or on the 26th-28th), we’d
love your help. We need 200 parents/caregivers to help us with the festival.  To sign
up go to https://signup.com/go/ZGkYsnt

 WE NEED 200 HELPERS! GET IN TOUCH & VOLUNTEER TODAY

Complete the online form (takes less than 1 minute) - sign up via the link
https://signup.com/go/ZGkYsnt or scan QR code alongside.

Email carnival@rops.school.nz with any questions

Kids will receive their raffle books to sell this week.  Students will be asked to sell a book of
10 raffle tickets in the lead up to the festival - they are welcome to sell more if they are
keen!   Prizes are up for grabs for those that sell tickets - families will go in the draw for a
$100 Prezzy card for every book of raffle tickets sold and there will also be a LEGO prize up
for grabs for the top seller.  Drop off the ticket stubs, money and unsold tickets at the front
gate or pay by kindo.

Do you have a keen baker in your
extended whanau?  Tick the baking
you can provide below and return
this slip to your child's class by
Friday March 12th.
Name:...............................................

Phone:..............................................

Email:...............................................

Child's name:...................................

Class:.................................................

ARE YOU A BAKER?

Cakes

Adult treats (brownie, lemon
meringue pie etc.)

Children's treats (cupcakes,
marshmallow slice, gingerbreads
etc.)

Gluten free (cakes, slices etc.)

Old fashioned sweets (e.g.
hokey pokey, fudge)

I can provide baking for the
cake stall:


